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	Staff/Department Responsible: Engineering & Public Works
	Requestor: Matthew A. Gallager, P.E.
	Location, if applicable: (vacated) Gorder Rd
	Background: Xcel Energy is planning removal of electrical distribution lines through the La Crosse River Marsh.  The preferred alternative route is to bore underground facilities from Lang Drive under the marsh toward the northern terminus of East Avenue.  Part of this route includes property owned by the City of La Crosse that was formerly Gorder Rd.  There is currently no planned use for this area by the City of La Crosse that conflicts with the proposed easement.  The area is minimal, and appropriate compensation has been calculated for payment by Xcel.
	Fiscal Impact: $500 payment from Xcel to City for compensation for easement.
	Staff Recommendation: Approval
	File ID: 23-0219
	Caption: Resolution approving Electrical Underground Distribution Easement
	Summary/Purpose: Xcel Energy is requesting an easement through part of the La Crosse River Marsh on a parcel owned by the City of La Crosse for a relocated electrical line, to be buried underground.


